Greenwich-Stow Creek Partnership Schools

Morris Goodwin School

Brandon Cobb Superintendent



Stow Creek School

11 Gum Tree Corner Road

Greenwich, NJ 08323 Phone: 856-451-5513

839 Ye Greate Street

Fax: 856-451-4476

Melinda Galasso Supervisor of Curriculum and Instruction

Bridgeton, NJ 08302 Phone: 856-455-1717

Fax: 856-455-0833

Dear Parents/Guardians of Morris Goodwin Students,

This year the students in PK-4 will be celebrating Read Across America Week and Dr. Seuss's Birthday with a special daily theme all week long. Please take time to review all of the details listed below to get the most out of the fun activities that celebrate the joys of reading and pay tribute to a great author that has touched each of our lives.

2021-2022 Activities for the week of February 28th to March 4th.



- Monday, February 28th Fox in Socks Day Wear your craziest, silliest, or mismatched socks.
- Tuesday, March 1st Green Eggs and Ham Do you like green eggs and ham? Show Sam how much by wearing green.
- Wednesday, March 2nd Celebrate Dr. Seuss's Birthday- Wear something to honor Dr. Seuss. It could be a shirt, a pair of socks, an accessory item, or simply clothing with stripes!
- Thursday, March 3rd Mis-matched Day- Wear mixed up clothing or your wackiest outfit in honor of Dr. Seuss.
- Friday, March 4th The Places You'll Go Do you have a favorite place you have been, or you want to visit? It could be from a trip to a favorite state or it could be a place where you ate. Show the places you have been by wearing a shirt of a favorite place!

In addition to these special themed days, we would like to encourage parents/guardians to take time to read with your children for at least 15 minutes or longer a night if you do not already. This will add to the excitement of the week, and enhance a love for reading while creating memories.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Melinda S. Galasso, Supervisor of C&I Greenwich-Stow Creek Partnership School